
YATE & DISTRICT TWINNING ASSOCIATION  

TWINNED WITH BAD SALZDETFURTH   
 

MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

 Friday 16
th

 Dec 2016 at 19:30 
Present: 
Officers and Committee: 
 
Martin Monk        Ruth Boulton              
Penny Spiller       Rick Boulton           
Gill Latham       Lesley Killock       
David Hardill       Alison Hardill             
Kath Williams      
                
Also present: Gordon Williams, Alan Spiller, Laurence Walker   

Apologies:    Pam Pearce, Mike Pearce 
  

2. Minutes of the November’s meeting:  These minutes were approved.   
       

3. Matters arising: None     
 

4. Communications and Correspondence  
    Communications received from Bristol Hannover regarding their 70

th
 anniversary   

    celebrations for 2017 starting off with a Get Together at the M Shed on 20
th

           
    January. Alan Spiller wants to be involved with the celebrations but is unable to go 
    to M Shed on 20

th
 January. Alison Hardill would have liked to go but is unable to   

    as it’s during the working day.     
 

5. Treasurer's report:  
     PS said she has not produced a report as there has been no activity this month.  
     Some money had been spent on Wine for the Heritage Centre’s Carol Service     
     and Mulled Wine but Yate Town Council has donated some money, Twinning      
     will make up the rest.   
 

6. Membership matters, to include Web-site update:    
    RaB reported from Pam Pearce that Mark has changed some of the photos that 
    run along the top of the web site home page.   
     

7. Programme of events:   
    Annual Dinner Friday 27

th
 January  Raffle to be held 

  Saturday 11
th

 February  Coffee Morning at Yate Library  Hamper to be raffled.   
               

8. Next Committee meeting: Friday 20
th

 January 7.30p.m.  
 

Any other business:   Nobody going to join trip to Poland with Bad Salzdetfurth 
party RaB to notify Reinhard Nipp. Some feel it’s too expensive when put together 
others that it’s too far to travel.    
    
  


